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June 22, 2021. Vermont's Department for Children and Families (DCF) has released a memo

outlining the new eligibility criteria that will be implemented for households housed during the

pandemic starting on July 1. While this represents narrower criteria than during the public

health emergency, it is more expansive – particularly for housing households with children,

people with disabilities, and older Vermonters – than in the past. DCF anticipates that

approximately two-thirds of the households in motels will continue to be eligible for an

additional 84 days come July 1, 2021.

Click the link below to read the memo.

Attachments

dcf-emergency-housing-update-memo_20210621.pdf

https://www.vlct.org/news/emergency-housing-update-effective-july-1-2021
https://www.vlct.org/news/emergency-housing-update-effective-july-1-2021
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/dcf-emergency-housing-update-memo_20210621.pdf

